


alongside this traffic, specifically the stretch from Wigwoss to Monsheen where there are no sidewalks.
 Building this condo is just going to exacerbate the traffic situation by adding additional cars that will be
cutting through our neighbourhood further jeopardizing our safety.   
 
In addition to this, the proposal seems to fall short when it comes to parking spots for the condominium
units. This poses another safety issue which will leave tenants and their visitors parking on our
neighbouring streets coming and going all day long.  
 
This is not acceptable for our neighbourhood.  The city of Vaughan should appreciate what we have in
the beautiful neighbourhood, work to preserve it and keep residents safe.
 
Condominiums do not belong in our neighbourhood.   
 
 
Thank you,
Cheryl & Sam Chiappetta 
 
 


